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March 11, 2014

The Honorable John Roth
Inspector General

Department of Homeland Security
245 Murray Lane SW
Washington, DC 20528-0305

Dear Mr. Roth:

As part of the Subcommittee on Financial and Contracting Oversight’s ongoing
investigation of contractors, I have received a complaint from a former employee of USIS who
worked for the company on a Department of Homeland Security contract. I.am writing to refer
this complaint to your office for review and have attached additional information to this letter.

Thank you for your attention to this complaint. Please contact Subcommittee staff Cathy
Yu at (202) 224-9383 with any questions. Please send any official correspondence relating to
this request to Kelsey_Stroud@hsgac.senate.gov. Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

G.(\Ca®

Claire McCaskill
Chairman
Subcommittee on Financial and Contracting Oversight

cc: Ron Johnson
Ranking Member
Subcommittee on Financial and
Contracting Oversight
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